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Response from "Contact the Web Site Staff"

The following information was submitted by 
D. Nicholas Schaaf (david.schaaf@wpafb.af.mil) on Wednesday, May 1, 2002 at 09:07:29 

DocumentTitle: NUREG-1556, Vol. 9, New Form 313A 

Comments: Overall I am very pleased with the layout of the new form. It corresponds to the regulations 
much more clearly. One though for improvement though is the spacing on section 3. Certification. I am 
finding that many physicians' boards have rather lengthy titles which do not fit in the Specialty Board 
column. As the month and year certified can be clearly written in as little as five characters (e.g. AUG99), 
the proportions of the columns should be adjusted.  

I appreciate the effort invested in the new part 35. Thanks for consideration 

state: --

phone: 937-257-4159
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